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A spring flowering of ikebana and kimono in Sydney 

The restrictions on gatherings this year have meant  

Japanese cultural and social groups have had to adapt. 

Some have offered online activities such as the AJS-NSW 

online cultural series. As spring came to Sydney,  

Consul-General Kiya had the pleasure of attending  

several cultural activities in person.  

On 17 September, Ikebana International Sydney Chapter 

held their Annual General Meeting (AGM). While taking  

precautionary measures against the spread of COVID-19,  

members exhibited beautiful works and gave an ikebana 

demonstration.  

Consul-General Kiya attended the AGM and gave a speech 

about how the activities of Ikebana International Sydney  

Chapter have contributed to the development of multiculturalism 

and Japan-Australia relations. 

 

In the morning of 26 September, Consul-

General Kiya made a visit to “Kimono Sale 

and Demonstration” in Paddington, the very 

first cultural event organised by the Japan 

Club of Sydney (JCS) this year.  

The kimono fair was held over the weekend of 

26-27 September. There were already many 

people there when the Consul-General visited, 

and people dressed in stylish kimono brought 

a touch of Japan to inner-city Sydney. 

www.japanclubofsydney.org 

NOTE: JCS is one of the three Japanese  

organisations in Sydney that Consul-General Kiya 

introduces in his newsletter No. 24. 

www.sydneyikebana.org 

FOLLOW US NOW @CGJapanSyd 

J-Syd InstaLive is an 

interview talk series that our 

Consulate hosts on Instagram 

and IGTV. 

Discover more about various aspects of Japan and 

Japanese culture, as shared by guests and 

enthusiasts through the lens of our local community. 

Through these talks, we aim to engage Australian youth, 

build upon strong Australia-Japan relations and connect 

the Japan community in Australia. 

You can find our episode archive list 

on our Instagram profile or by visiting 

our website:  

www.sydney.au.emb-japan.go.jp/

itpr_en/culture_instalive.html 

EPISODE LIST ABOUT THE SERIES 

No.1 — Consul-General Kiya Masahiko 

No.2 — JETAA NSW President, Ashlie O’Neill 

No.3 — SMASH! Executive Director, Sherina Yeung 

No.4 — Wadaiko Rindo Sydney, Koji Hiraki 

No.5 — JNTO, Sally Miles 

No.6 — Japanese Sign Language, Chikako Hara   

      and Sara-Jane Seery 
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